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AGENDA 

 
11:30   REGISTRATION 
 
11:50  Chairman’s Welcome and Introductions Mayor Yeager 
 
12:00  Current Conditions in Transportation  T.J. Fish 
   
12:20  Costs, Funding & Impact Fees    Bob Wallace  
 
12:40  TRIP Funding Opportunities   Abra Horne   
  
1:00  Proportionate Share and Transit  June Farrell  
 
1:15  A Real World Partnership Possibility  Karen Campblin 
  
1:30  Private Sector’s Role in Transportation Cecelia Bonifay  
 
1:50  How to Make It Work     Louis Rotundo 
 
2:10  Unveiling of the New Lake County TCMS Dave Mulholland  
       
2:40  Panel Discussion     Amye King  
         David Marsh 
         Mark Reggentin 
         Ray San Fratello 
 
3:00  Q&A and Wrap-Up     T.J. Fish 
 
 
 For copies of presentations, go to www.LakeSumterMPO.com 
         

* Please take a few minutes at the end of the pro-
gram and fill out the Evaluation Form, thank you! 

SPEAKER BIOGRAPHIES 
 
 
David Yeager - Chairman of the Lake~Sumter MPO Board and Mayor of the  City of Minneola, David is the owner of Incident 
Management Solutions, Inc. (IMS), an emergency response company that responds with environmental remediation to truck 
accidents and other situations; the company also provides fuel transfers, cargo assessments, MOT and other services.  Mayor 
Yeager is leading the City of Minneola through a visioning process that includes development of a new town center around a 
proposed interchange with Florida’s Turnpike. 
 
T.J. Fish, AICP - The first Executive Director of the Lake~Sumter MPO, T.J. has worked since his appointment in 2005 to 
enhance government cooperation and coordination in the Lake-Sumter region and in Central Florida; he has a graduate 
degree in public administration and has experience in economic development, as well as in transportation planning and 
growth management. 
 
Bob Wallace, P.E., AICP - Vice President of Tindale-Oliver and Associates, Inc., Bob has been with Tindale-Oliver and 
Associates, Inc. (TOA)  since 1989. During the last five years, he has been responsible for developing TOA’s Orlando Office. 
The first 15 years of his career were spent working for the City of Tampa. 
 
Abra Horne, AICP - Assistant Planning Director for Wilbur Smith Associates, Abra is responsible for day-to-day project 
management and study related planning activities such as conceptual transportation planning and environmental 
documentation for proposed transportation improvements. 
 
June Farrell, AICP - Senior Planner with PBS&J’s Central Florida Transportation Services Division, June is based in the 
Orlando office; her 10-year background includes state, county, and municipal planning, land use studies, and transportation 
planning.  
 
Karen Campblin - Senior Associate with Glatting Jackson, Karen’s responsibilities include the management of Public 
Involvement and Corridor Studies.   
 
Cecelia Bonifay, B.A., M.S.D., J.D. - An attorney and shareholder with Akerman Senterfitt, Cecilia’s practice areas include 
Policy, Real Estate, Administrative Law, Indoor Quality, Land Use and Zoning, and Local Government; she is a frequent 
lecturer on land use and growth management topics. 
 
Louis Rotundo - A lobbyist in Tallahassee and Washington for 26 years, Louis had a major role in helping write SB 360.  He 
represents developers, cities, counties, and special governmental units. 
 
Dave Mulholland, P.E. - Senior Vice President of GMB Engineers & Planners, David’s professional experience encompasses a 
wide variety of transportation planning and traffic engineering projects, including the development of creative solutions for 
both private and public clients, including Lake County. 
 
Amye King, AICP - Deputy Director of Growth Management for Lake County, Amye has been in local government for more 
than a decade and authored comprehensive plans and written growth management policy; she earned a master’s degree in 
public administration and has experience in private-sector development; in addition to overseeing six growth management 
divisions, she is a liaison to Lake County municipalities regarding growth management. 
 
David Marsh - MPO/County Liaison to Lake & Sumter Counties, David has been a planner in Central Florida for 30 years in 
both current and comprehensive planning/transportation for local governments, state and private sector, he has spent the 
last 15 years with FDOT both in growth management and as a coordinator with local governments. 
 
Mark Reggentin, AICP - Planning and Development Director for the City of Mount Dora, Mark has been with the city for 15 
years with responsibilities including managing all facets of the department; comprehensive planning, zoning, development 
review, community redevelopment districts, historic preservation and building divisions. He serves as vice chairman of the 
MPO’s Technical Advisory Committee. 
 
Ray San Fratello - President of the South Lake Chamber of Commerce, Ray represents the business interests of 820 members 
in five cities; he is certified through the Institute of Organizational Management at the University of Delaware and he serves 
on the Lake County Industrial Development Agency, the Lake County Impact Fee Advisory Committee and on the board of 
myregion.org. 
 


